Thank you for your enquiry to the Mayor of London regarding a development site in the Royal Docks.
The site you refer to in your information request is called Gallions Quarter. The Greater London
Authority procured Notting Hill Genesis to be our development partner for this site in 2012.

Notting Hill Genesis are subcontracting with Telford Homes and Galliford Try Partnerships to deliver
the scheme in three phases, which will deliver more genuinely affordable homes for Londoners.
Phase 1 is on site and Phase 2 has started with enabling works on site.

If you require further detail regarding the construction of the scheme, Notting Hill Genesis will be able
to answer any further detailed questions you may have.



